Jerrel Kruschke, P.E.
Interim Commissioner of Public Works

Office of the City Engineer

]l Department of Public Works Timothy J. Thur, P.E.
1 VV(]JI {ee Infrastructure Services Division Infrastructure Administration Manager

May 11, 2022

Honorable JoCasta Zamarripa
Alderwoman, 8th Aldermanic District
Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 8TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #220059
INSTALL NO STOPPING ANYTIME ON THE NORTH SIDE OF
WEST BURNHAM STREET FROM SOUTH 35TH STREET
TO A POINT 165 FEET EAST

Dear Alderwoman Zamarripa:

This is in response to your request to install the above-captioned parking restriction in an effort
improve the flow of west bound traffic on West Burnham Street east of South 35th Street.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety and Health Committee meeting,
so that you may support it to final passage.

S SCR:trt

¢: Common Council
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May 11, 2022

Honorable Jose G. Perez
Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District
Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 12TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #220059
INSTALL NO PARKING 8:00 AM TO 4:00 PM MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY
ON THE EAST SIDE OF SOUTH 9TH STREET FROM
WEST BRUCE STREET TO A POINT 75 FEET SOUTH

REMOVE NO PARKING 8:00 AM TO 4:00 PM MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY
ON THE EAST SIDE OF SOUTH 9TH STREET FROM A POINT 75 FEET
SOUTH OF WEST BRUCE STREET TO A POINT 50 FEET SOUTH

THEREOF

Dear Alderman Perez:

In compliance with your request on behalf of the business located at 603 South 9th Street,
legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety and Health Committee
meeting to alter the above-captioned parking restrictions to allow trucks to maneuver to their
loading dock.

SCR:trt

¢: Common Council
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Jerrel Kruschke, P.E.
Interim Commissioner of Public Works

Office of the City Engineer

Department of Public Works Timothy J. Thur, P.E.
l\/I IIW(Llﬂ{ee Infrastructure Services Division Infrastructure Administration Manager
May 11, 2022

3rd Aldermanic District
Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 3RD ALD. DIST. - FILE #220059
INSTALL NO PARKING 10:00 PM TO 6:00 AM ON THE WEST SIDE
OF NORTH TERRACE AVENUE FROM EAST WYOMING PLACE
TO A POINT 160 FEET NORTH OF EAST NORTH AVENUE AND
ON THE NORTH SIDE OF EAST WYOMING PLACE FROM
NORTH LAKE DRIVE TO NORTH TERRACE AVENUE

Dear 3rd Aldermanic District:

At the request of local residents, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public
Safety and Health Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restrictions.

Sincerely,

ty Engineer
S SCR:trt

¢: Common Council
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Jerrel Kruschke, P.E.
Interim Commissioner of Public Works

Office of the City Engineer
Department of Public Works Timothy J. Thur, P.E.
Infrastructure Services Division Infrastructure Administration Manager

May 11, 2022

Honorable Nikiya Dodd
Alderwoman, 5th Aldermanic District
Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 5TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #220059
REMOVE WINTER NIGHT PARKING EXCEPTION ON
NORTH GRANVILLE ROAD FROM NORTH 99TH STREET
TO WEST BRADLEY ROAD

Dear Alderwoman Dodd:

In coordination with the lifting of the through highway status on North Granville Road/North 99th
Street between West Good Hope Road and West Bradley Road the above-captioned parking
restriction is no longer needed. This restriction was originally established to allow residents to park
on this through highway during the winter months of the year where it was previously illegal to do
so. This change in the ordinance will keep our records in order, and will not change how residents
park on the street at night.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety and Health
Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Sincerely,

City Engineer
SCR:trt

¢: Common Council
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